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John Dorney has been employed by Moffat and Nichol since March 2014 after spending two 

years with another private engineering/environmental consulting firm. With these firms, he is 

and was responsible for environmental permitting, wetland and stream functional assessment, as 

well as teaching classes in stream identification and functional assessment.  He retired from the 

N.C. Division of Water Quality after twenty-eight years of service.  During that time, Mr. 

Dorney was responsible for the 401 Water Quality Certification Program that was responsible for 

regulatory review of development projects to ensure compliance with the state’s wetland, stream 

and buffer regulations as well as the Wetlands Program Development Unit which was 

responsible for developing and implementing new or modified wetland regulatory policies 

including compensatory mitigation, wetland monitoring, FERC relicensing, wetland and stream 

functional assessment, as well as conducting various training activities. 

 

 

 

 


